
 

 

 
 
 
 
9 October 2020 
 
 
Dear Year 13 Parents & Caregivers 
 
Saint Kentigern College Ball 2020 

As a College we are thrilled that our Year 13 Ball is able to proceed as planned in Elliot Hall on 
Saturday 17 October from 7.30pm until 11.30pm.  

Please note that the cost of the Ball tickets ($140.00 per person) is now being charged to the 
College accounts of those attending.    

There will be a meeting for all students attending the Ball in the coming week, but in terms of 
general information the guidelines below are what all students and their partners will be required 
to follow.  

1.           No one will be admitted to the Ball after 8:15pm, nor able to leave before 11:30pm. 

2.           It is the responsibility of Parents/Caregivers to ensure their son/daughter and partner have 
made arrangements for collection from the College carpark at 11.30pm. 

3.           All attendees are under College rules during the evening. 

4.           Alcohol and drugs are strictly forbidden. This is also applies to smoking and vaping. 

5.           The College discourages and has no involvement with Post-Ball gatherings. The College 
takes no responsibility for students or their partners once they leave the College carpark.   

Our intention is to provide a safe and enjoyable occasion for all those attending. We ask that we 
work together to enable a fantastic and memorable event for all our Year 13 students and their 
partners. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Russell Brooke      Rev David Smith 
COLLEGE PRINCIPAL     CHAPLAIN & BALL ORGANISER 


